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Has an analysis been done of what other countries do, what other whistleblower protection 
legislation does, whether it is at the state or federal level overseas, in the context of giving 
protection to whistleblowers who have been victimised? In other words, are there stronger 
sanctions or penalties or other mechanisms that would discourage prejudicial behaviour 
against those who have spoken out? 
 
Answer: 
 
The Australian Public Service Commission has not undertaken a recent analysis (i.e. within 
the last 12 months) of the protection available to whistleblowers in the legislative schemes of 
other jurisdictions. 
 
The Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet has responsibility for advising the Cabinet 
Secretary on the Government’s proposed public interest disclosure legislation.  The 
department has advised the Commission that, in developing advice to government on 
whistleblower protection, the department has had regard to a range of existing legislative 
schemes, in the states and territories and overseas (New Zealand, the United Kingdom, 
Canada, the United States of America and South Africa).  The department has also confirmed 
that there are a range of sanctions, penalties and other mechanisms in existing schemes to 
discourage prejudicial behaviour against whistleblowers. 
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